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In a time of immense difficulty for so many in our community, it is heartening to see 

so many stepping up to support their neighbors. This includes the Community 

Enhancement Collaboration (CEC) run by Nadine McCrea. As a member of the 

Children’s Services Council, I am proud that CSC funding helped to support this 

effort. The CEC partnered with Hispanic Unity of Broward to distribute food to 

dozens of residents struggling with food scarcity. I was glad to join other elected 

officials as well as Nadine and Hispanic Unity staff to help distribute food. We 

should be looking to our federal government to provide resources like expanded 

S.N.A.P. benefits to continue feeding residents in need. Community Enhancement 

Collaboration is partnered with the Children's Service Council of Broward to 

provide fresh products, meat, and essential items to 125 Hispanic Unity. Funded 

by Children's Service Council of Broward. 

 

Thank you, Nadine for putting this together! 


